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Well done to all the Year 5 children who took part in the Swim Gala last week, a well deserved 3rd 
place! Huge congratulations to the members of the North Downs Primary School Choir for their 

stunning performance on Monday evening at Dorking Halls. We are all really proud of you! 

Reminders:  

SWIMMING Smaller group- Wednesday. Please encourage your child to take responsibility for 

remembering their kit. 

CLUBS: Unless advised otherwise, children should wear normal school uniform (including black 

school shoes) into school and then change into PE kit at the end of the day. 

HOMEWORK – due in on Tuesdays. There are several homework books that have gone missing – 
please help your child to track them down if they are missing theirs! 
 
As always, thank you very much for your help and co-operation in these matters! 

 

 
Welcome to the Summer Term! We hope you had a relaxing Easter break.  

 

We would like to welcome Mrs Prue Kerven to the Brockham site Office Team. 

Mrs Kerven will be working in the office on Thursdays and Fridays. 

 

Over the next two weeks we will be:           

 Continuing to explore and write journalistic texts.  

 Continuing work on the geometry, including shape and position and direction in 
Maths. 

 Creating 3D models in computing. 

 Investigating the historical development of our local area with a focus on 
Victorian times. 

 Exploring the topic of relationships, via our PHSE programme Jigsaw. 

 Continuing to acquire and practise new athletic skills as well as practicing the 
Oxo Reel ready for Maypole.  

 Learning about the life cycles of different types of animals. 

 Celebrating the King and Queen’s Coronation! Children are invited to come to 
school dressed in “royal” mufti on Friday 5th May. This may be red/white/blue 
or purple. 

 

Please ask you children about Fantastic Fred who visited school on Tuesday morning.  
Can your child remember what F.R.E.D. stands for? Please see the link below if you  
would like further information. https://www.thefantasticfredexperience.com/ 
 

Are you a knowledgeable local historian or geographer? We are looking for 
experts to come into school to talk to our children about our amazing local 
history and geography this term, please get in touch if you could help! 
 

https://www.thefantasticfredexperience.com/

